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HOUSEMASTER’S REPORT 

As the first term of 2025 concludes, we 

reflect on a period of camaraderie, 

growth, and excellence that defines 

Fuller House. This term has been one to 

celebrate, filled with remarkable 

achievements and a shared sense of 

purpose. 

Our matric boys of 2025 have seized the 

opportunities of their final year, 

creating moments on Goldstone's and 

beyond that will become cherished 

memories to share with fellow Old 

Collegians in the years ahead. Your 

dedication, leadership, and ability to 

balance academics, sport, and house 

involvement are commendable—keep 

setting the bar high and inspiring the 

rest of the house as you pursue your 

dreams. 

This term also brought exceptional 

contributions to the summer sports 

fixtures, with the same energy and 

commitment now carrying into winter 

sports. As we approach the break, 

remember to train and prepare with 

pride, always representing Fuller House 

and Maritzburg College when you take 

to the field. 

Beyond sports, we’ve enjoyed vibrant 

house events like the Virtus Challenge, 

the swimming gala, house singing and 

dancing and athletics. These activities 

have highlighted the incredible talent, 

spirit, and unity of Fuller House. 

Discipline, central to our values, 

continues to define what it means to be 

a Fuller boy—whether in the classroom, 

on the sports field, or in daily 

interactions. Let’s keep upholding the 

highest standards of character and 

conduct. 

 

Academics remain at the heart of 

success, and we applaud the hard work 

demonstrated by so many this term. 

Fuller House is not just a day house—it is 

a family built on care, respect and mutual 

support. A heartfelt appreciation goes to 

our mentor teachers and house leaders 

for their dedication and guidance, as well 

as to each boy for embodying Fuller 

values and teamwork. 

 

As we move into the holidays, I 

encourage everyone to spend quality 

time with loved ones, recharge, and 

return ready for the challenges and 

opportunities of term two. Together, we 

rise—here’s to another term of 
excellence ahead. 


